
A reception for the
Second Circuit Clerks,

hosted by the FCBA and
open to its members, will be held

on November 8, 2017,
5:30pm to 7:30pm in the

1st �oor Lobby of the
 James T. Foley Courthouse

445 Broadway, Albany

The Northern District of New York
is hosting a  Conference of the

Clerks of the Second Circuit 
in Albany on November 8-9, 2017 

Please RSVP for the
530pm reception on
Nov 8th by Nov 5th

to schilders@ndnyfcba.org 


